
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Yukilei Sugimura 

Sent: 	 Monday, August 20, 2018 9:36 AM 
To: 	 PEA Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Confirming Gladys Baisa 

	Original Message 	 

From: Eve Hogan <evehogan@aol.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 17, 2018 9:40 AM 

To: Yukilei Sugimura <Yukilei.Sugimura@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: Confirming Gladys Baisa 

Aloha Yuki Lei, 

I am writing to cast "my vote" toward confirming Gladys Baisa as the head of the Water Department. She has been a 

tremendous support to agriculture and in passionate service to the community in her multiple roles over the years. She 

stepped into a very difficult situation in the water department and, to my knowledge and observation, has done an 

awesome job. 
Thank you also for your service to the community and your consideration on this matter. 

Much aloha, 
Eve Hogan 

Owner of The Sacred Garden 

Member of the Ag Working Group 
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